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Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 
Welcome back to 2023, we were excited to see so many 
smiling faces walking through the gate this morning .  
 
Students have spent the first day back at school with 
their classes and teachers from 2022. We have had 
significant movement of students over the holidays and 
this has meant we will be needing to restructure the 
classes for 2023. 
 
We will be looking to finalise these changes by this 
afternoon, to then form these classes with their new 
teachers and peers tomorrow, 1st February 2023. Thank 
you for your ongoing support and understanding. 
 
Dale Edwards  
Principal  
 


